
Thank you for your contributions to Elmhurst Public Library 
this past year.

 
Your dedication and commitment to providing outstanding library service truly 

enrich life in Elmhurst. We congratulate you on achieving a four-star rating in the 
Library Journal Star Library Rankings. We look forward to another year of outstanding 

programs, innovative services and community involvement at EPL!
 
We wish you and your families a happy and peaceful Holiday Season.
 
The Elmhurst Public Library 
Board of Trustees
December 2013

To EPL Staff


